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MONROE COUNTY EXECUTIVE ADAM BELLO ANNOUNCES 

ADDITIONAL HIRING OF CLINICAL STAFF  

TO COMBAT COVID-19 PANDEMIC 
 

(Rochester, New York) — Monroe County is hiring temporary clinical staff to help with our 

COVID-19 vaccination efforts. Hours are flexible and pay is competitive. Please consider joining 

the effort to help our community defeat the pandemic.  For details and to apply, check out 

www.monroecounty.gov.  
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Media inquiries:  

Gary Walker, Director of Communications 

Garywalker@MonroeCounty.gov 

(585) 753-1064 

 

Meaghan McDermott, Deputy Director of Communications 

MeaghanMcDermott@monroecounty.gov  

(585) 469-4365 
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